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ADDENDUM NO. 2 

 
TOWN OF KILLINGWORTH, CT 

PROPOSED CONSTRUCTION OF BASEBALL/ MULTI-PURPOSE FIELD-PHASE II 
ERIC AUER PARK 

 
 

The attention of all bidders submitting proposals for the above project is called to the following 
changes to the Contract Documents. The items set forth herein, whether of clarification, 
omission, addition, or substitution, are to be included in and shall form a part of the proposal 
submitted. 
 
Bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by filling in the date of receipt for 
“Addendum No. 2 on the line provided for such on page 4 of Section 5 Bid Proposal Form/Bid 
Schedule.  

GENERAL 
 

A pre-bid meeting was held on September 11, 2023 at 6:30 PM at the Killingworth Town Hall 
building. A list of the attendees is attached herein. The following questions were asked: 
 
Bidder Question #1: What is the scheduled starting date for construction?  
 
Response: Start of construction is anticipated to be Oct. 16, 2023. Ninety days has been allotted 
for the time of completion. If seeding or other weather dependent items cannot be completed 
during the allotted time an extension will be granted so that these items could be completed in 
April or May of 2024.  
 
Bidder Question #2: Is there bid bond required for this bid? 
 
Response: There will be no bid bond required for this bid. 
 
Bidder Question #3: Is there a budget for this project? 
 
Response: The town has received a state grant of $500,000 for this project. 
 
Bidder Question #4:  Are under drains anticipated for this project?  
 
Response: There are no under drains shown on the contract drawings. The installation of under 
drains if necessary is covered in the earthwork specifications. If under drains become necessary 
they would be paid for as extra work outside of the contract bid amount.  
 
It was noted that irrigation is not a part of this contract. 
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Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully Submitted: 
 
Glenn Johnson, P.E. 


